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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 12:53 PM
To: Peter Ton (pton@ww-envlaw.com)
Cc: 'natalie.mehta@yahoo.com'; Alex Sywak (alex.sywak@gmail.com); 

dwood@wshblaw.com; 'dsobelman@downeybrand.com'; 'Christine Pilachowski'; Roe, 
Dilan, Env. Health (Dilan.Roe@acgov.org); Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Red Hanger Kleaners facilities, ACDEH case number RO0002981, GeoTracker Global ID 
T10000000416, and RO0003286, GeoTracker Global ID T10000011188

Dear Mr. Ton, 

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) staff has been provided a copy of the document entitled 
Work Plan for Vapor Intrusion Evaluation for 309 63rd Street Property (Work Plan), prepared by Roux Associates, Inc. 
(Roux) and dated June 5, 2018.  The Work Plan was prepared on behalf of Ila Gordon and was provided to ACDEH as an 
attachment to an electronic mail dated June 5, 2018. 

ACDEH has submitted the Work Plan to the cases involving Red Hanger Kleaners facilities, ACDEH case number 
RO0002981, GeoTracker Global ID T10000000416, and RO0003286, GeoTracker Global ID T10000011188.   

ACDEH requests the opportunity to provide comment to the Work Plan prior to its implementation.   

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic 
mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Land Water Division 

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA 94502-6540 

phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 

fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 

electronic mail: keith.nowell@acgov.org 

 


